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April 18, 2005 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Hendrick Motorsports has had a long and successful relationship with the 
principals and employees at Redline Design Group, and we continue to work with 
them on many on-going projects. They are both creative and responsive to the 
client’s wishes, and are extremely knowledgeable about the motorsports and 
automotive industries. I feel that they would be a great asset to any NASCAR 
team owner or project team that chose to work with them. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Marshall Carlson 
General Manager, Hendrick Motorsports. 
 
 


